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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

President: Charles Albertone 

Vice President: Mario Caserta 

Secretary: Johnny DiFranco 

Treasurer: Enrie Varricchio 

Financial Secretary: Robert Sason 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Marco Orlando, Sr.  

Gino Latessa 

Joe Kleinhenz 

Chris Federico 

Tom Tripepi, Sr. 

CLUB MANAGER: 

Dominik Severino 

LADIES AUXILIARY 

President: Teresa Galioto 

Vice President: Sue Iafelice 

Recording Secretary: Cheryl Latessa 

Treasurer: Diane Sturniolo 

Financial Secretary: Donna Yanick 

APRIL BIRTHDAYS: 

8th – Philip Fratino  

9th – Adam Continenza  

13th – Dennis Metz  

15th – Mario DiMattia  

22nd – Johnny DiFranco  

24th – Chuck Britton Sr 

29th – George DiLisio 

AUXILIARY BIRTHDAYS: 

6th – Carol Pitingolo 

9th – Cookie LoSchiavo 

12th – Sue Iafelice 

MAY EVENTS: 

5th – Membership Meeting 

26th – Board Meeting 

TBD - Bocce 

BOCCE UPDATE 

Due to the current events going on in 

our World today, and with Ohio in a “stay 

at home” order, all of our bocce leagues 

are postponed until further notice.  

 

This is an unprecedented time for all of 

us, and our Club wishes nothing but 

safety and health to you and yours! 

Hopefully our lives can resume to some 

sort of normalcy in the near future. 

 

That being said, we ARE proceeding with 

planning of the 37th annual Cleveland 

Challenge Cup of Bocce. 

Should the tournament take place, we 

trust you will notice several significant 

improvements, one of which is a change 

in our major sponsor.  We hope to share 

this exciting announcement with you 

soon enough! 

PRESIDENT’S CORNER 

COVID-19.  Wow, how quickly things can 

turn around in a month’s time.  I trust in 

the health professionals advise for social 

distancing efforts, but at the same time, 

it is hard for me to forget about our 

many businesses impacted by this 

outbreak, including the Club itself. 

I’ve written many times about the efforts 

to find and secure a new caterer for our 

party center.  Not only did we find a 

great partner, but it’s a long time Club 

member as well!  I can only imagine the 

stresses they are going through as 

weddings and other events get 

cancelled. 

And our Club – the pavilion rentals being 

cancelled, our Scholarship Wine Tasting 

event was cancelled, and our summer 

events are being threatened.  All of our 

capital improvement projects are on 

hold. 

For our part, all we can do is try to 

minimize the impact this is having on us.  

As an example, we normally cater our 

Membership Meetings.  In an effort to 

support Trevi and to continue providing 

meals for our members, we held a drive-

by meeting last week.  Instead of 

everyone gathering in our Club room, 

our members didn’t have to leave their 

car.  They pulled around to Trevi, were 

handed a packaged meal, and each of 

them spoke to me for a couple minutes 

about the current status of the Club. 

I perceive this was well received, and we 

will be doing this event again next 

month! 


